
Legal Notice 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City of Urbana will conduct a Public Hearing 

beginning at 7:00pm on Monday, August 1, 2022 at City Hall. The purpose of this meeting is 

to review the proposed amendment to the Central Redevelopment Project Area. Persons 

unable to attend the meeting and wishing to comment may send written comments to: 

 

Stepheny McMahon 

Economic Development Supervisor 

Community Development Services Department 

City of Urbana 

400 S. Vine Street 

Urbana, Illinois 61801 

Ph: 217-328-8274 

 

Persons with disabilities needing services or accommodations for this hearing should 

contact the Community Development Services Department at 217-384-2444 or the City of 

Urbana's Americans with Disabilities Act Coordinator at 217-384-2366. There is no TTY 

phone anymore, please remove this number from all agenda/notices. 

 

Dated the 12th day of July, 2022 


